

14 January 2021

Rod Rasmussen, Chair Julie Hammer, Vice Chair Security and Stability Advisory Committee (SSAC)

RE: SSAC Re-Appointments

Dear Rod and Julie:

On behalf of the ICANN Board, please allow me to congratulate you on your re-appointments as Chair and Vice Chair, respectively, of the Security and Stability Advisory Committee (SSAC).

We look forward to continuing to work with you in fulfilling ICANN's mission, together, through our continued productive and collaborative contributions to the multistakeholder process.

Sincerely,

Maarten Botterman

Chair, ICANN Board of Directors